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We are making changes to the way building standards applications are 

made from August 2016, with the launch of Scotland’s 

eBuildingstandards.scot online applications service. This will enable the 

electronic submission of applications for building warrants and other 

related forms, such as completion certificates.

Online applications will be simple, save applicants time and money and 

will be delivered to us swiftly, enabling us to start considering 

applications sooner.

eBuilding standards.scot will be accessed through eDevelopment.scot –

anew single landing page leading both to the new eBuilding Standards 

service and to the ePlanning service launched in January 2016. Just one 

registration is needed, so if you are already registered on ePlanning.scot, 

you will be able to use the same login details for eBuildingstandards.scot

For any questions, please contact for any questions, please contact the 

Building Standards Service at BS@dundeecity.gov.uk.

 

 




